
ST PETER’S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL - HESWALL 

 

 

24th May 2017 

Dear Parents, 

RE: ARRANGEMENTS FOR THE SUMMER PRODUCTION OF Cinderella & Rockerfella - 2017 

As I am sure you are, by now, aware, our Summer Production is fast approaching and it’s time to start 

talking times and costumes! 

PERFORMANCES  

I would REALLY appreciate it if you could let me know by letter if your child will not be in school for the 

Dress Rehearsal on Monday 3rd July and matinée performance Tuesday 4th July or if they are not able to 

attend the evening performances on, Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July between 6:30pm and 

8:45pm. 

 

I am sure that you will appreciate that even one person being absent makes it very hard for the other 

children to perform and find their places etc.; it is always good to have advance warning where possible. 

 

COSTUMES 

Year 6 children have received a paper copy of this letter today, detailing their individual costume 

requirements – please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Year 5 children should wear all black clothing (lightweight as it can get hot under the lights!) with no labels 
/ logos: a plain black T-Shirt and black skirt, trousers or leggings would be ideal. PE pumps or other FLAT 
black shoes should be worn.  
 
Under the lights, faces can sometimes look a little ‘pasty’; year 5 children often choose to wear a little 
foundation makeup along with a small amount of blusher, eye shadow and lipstick. This should be 
applied at home before arriving at school for the evening performances. Year 5 children do not 
have to wear makeup if they do not want to! 
 

If there are any queries / questions, please do not hesitate to contact me as soon as possible in order to 

allow me time to make alternative plans. Thank you so much in advance for your support! 

Kind Regards 

Kate Ball 

Y5/6 Leader 


